
EXHIBIT 

DRK-31X 

From: Heather Miller On Behalf Of ComplianceHelp (SM) 

Sent: Monday, August 1, 2022 10:51 AM 

To: 'Richard Lauckhart' <lauckjr@hotmail.com> 

Subject: RE: Two questions about NERC audits of registered entity reliability compliance ... 

Hi Richard, 

Thank you for contacting NERC. NERC publicly posts audit reports on the NERC website as per the 

guidelines stipulated in the Rule of Procedures. In case of the 2019 Puget Sound Energy (PSE) 

compliance audit, the report is currently not eligible to be made publicly available. WECC is the 

compliance enforcement authority for PSE and prior to scheduling the audit, NERC was made aware of 

it. WECC also public post the annual audit schedule on their website. 

Hope this helps. Feel free to contact us if you have any further questions. 

Warm regards, 

Heather 

Heather Miller 

Senior Administrative Assistant, Reliability Assurance 

North American Electric Reliability Corporation 

3353 Peachtree Road NE, Suite 600 - North Tower 

Atlanta, GA 30326 

404-446-2576 office I 404-694-6935 cell

Heather.miller@nerc.net

Twitter @NERC Official I Linked In

Reliability I Resilience I Security

From: Richard Lauckhart <lauckjr@hotmail.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, July 20, 2022 7:05 PM 

To: ComplianceHelp (SM) <ComplianceHelp@nerc.net> 

Subject: Two questions about NERC audits of registered entity reliability compliance ... 

Warning: External Email. 

Dear NERC compliance help-

I have been looking for a 2019 audit report of Puget Sound Energy compliance with Reliability Criteria 

TPL-001. 






